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Preserving a publicly accessible and authentic connection to local and regional
history, Great Lakes commercial fishing, and maritime traditions and experiences.
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OUR JOURNEY

By Amanda Holmes,
FPS Executive Director
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We'd come together to celebrate
—and to toss the just-paid-off
mortgage into the bonfire,

We covered the embers of the fire with snow, and while
everybody else headed up to the Leland Lodge to warm up,
I wanted to linger in Fishtown to watch the roof lights glow
in the gentle snow as twilight turned to night.

We’d come together to celebrate—and to toss the just-paid-
off mortgage into the bonfire. It was February 14, and while
an ice storm had postponed our plans to celebrate the actual
final bank payment the week before, it was also fitting to
be together on Valentine’s Day beneath the metal heart we'd
lifted above Fishtown as a symbol of what love can do. There
were a few speeches, we passed around cups of champagne, and
as Fishtown’s white holiday lights turned on for one final week,
we laid the old loan papers one by one into the metal fire bowl
holding our small bonfire. There was a little more smoke than
we expected, but we cheered and toasted our success. We had
promised each other, way back in 2007, that we would carry
through until this moment, and we had kept that promise.

I stayed behind for those few minutes because I think
I appreciate Fishtown best in the small moments of quiet,
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when I can pause at the dock or at the top of the hill and
take in the light, colors and sounds. Fishtown can be a hectic
place, and there is renewal in finding the peace.

The day after our Valentine’s celebration, I crunched
through the snow back into Fishtown and noticed a family
weaving around and among the shanties. They had come
because the father wanted to share Fishtown with his wife
and children. “Fishtown has been his favorite part of our
trip north,” he said, nodding toward his son. I pointed out
the “I Love Fishtown” signs and his son and daughter each
picked up one, and the four of them drew together for a
photo—a bit of evidence of their quest to find in Fishtown,
in this small place tucked away in the north, a way to connect
their daily lives to something larger.

In mid-March I happened upon a different group of
children standing in front of the Dam Candy Store, posing
for a photo with their hands overflowing with candy—
imaginary candy, because the shop was still closed for the
season. The family of six had come up from Brighton,
Michigan. “Have you been to Fishtown before?” I asked.
“I have,” the father replied, “but not the rest.” I dug out
one of our “I Love Fishtown” signs and the children took
it to pose for photos that would help them remember their
discovery of Fishtown.

Neither of these families had heard about our small
wintertime celebration, nor about the dozen years of effort
behind that accomplishment and the work we are doing now
to care for Fishtown and keep alive its fishing legacy. They
had come, in this midst of this eventful northern winter,
simply to find a bit of family togetherness many miles from
home. Even if they knew only a little bit about Fishtown’s
long history of commercial fishing, they were, in their
own ways, staying true to the family focus of our local
fishing world.

As I've realized many times over the past dozen years, we
live our largest goals in many small, often quiet moments.
Springtime has returned to the Grand Traverse region, and
the lengthening days and tender green of new growth remind
us that the future is born from the seeds and roots laid
down in the years now past. Fishtown helps us to remember
what we have grown already, and then to build for the years
to come.

We lit a small fire at the end of winter not to finish
something from 2007, but because that past makes possible
what we are beginning now, in 2019. We are always building
upon the legacy of generations of fishermen and the others
who have, together, made our Fishtown.

We are on a journey, and we are eager for what comes
next. After all, we still have promises to keep. m

A family explores Fishtown on February 15, enjoying
having it all to themselves in the middle of winter.
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MY FISHTOWN CONNECTION

By Berkley Duck, FPS Board President

| first came here on a school bus on a warm day in 1948.

When we at Fishtown Preservation made the final payment
on the debt related to the purchase of Fishtown, I had to
pause and think about the unexpected path that had brought
me to Leland for that snowy February afternoon.

I first came here on a school bus on a warm day in 1948.
I was a summer camper at Leelanau Camp in Glen Arbor
and our destination was the mail boat dock at what is now
the location of Falling Waters. We were to be transported
to South Manitou Island (with a stop at the Crib to deliver
the mail) for a three-day camp-out. Beyond the fact that it
was home to a lot of commercial fishing boats and rustic
shanties, I don’t remember much about Fishtown as it then
existed, but the charm of the place was imprinted on me.

I returned to Leland two or three times in my teen-age
years, lodging for a week or two in the summers with a
friend at what was then the home of Captain Cook, now the
Coldwell Banker office on Main Street. We palled around
with a great group of kids, ate cherry pies for breakfast, raced
Lightnings at the Yacht Club and enjoyed our freedom in
that much more innocent time.
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I brought my bride, Nancy, to see Leland while we were
honeymooning at Glen Lake. In later years, when we began
sailing on Lake Michigan, we visited the then-new Leland
Harbor on our trips up and down the coast. When we retired
and were considering what to do next, we decided to look
for a place in Leland Township. We bought a lot, built a
home, and began a new life as Michiganders just as Fishtown
Preservation was taking over ownership of the Fishtown site.

I had served on the board of a nonprofit in the Indianapolis
area that was involved in historic preservation and in short
order I found myself on the newly-organized Board of
Directors of Fishtown Preservation Society. We had a one-
person staff (Amanda), no budget, no strategic plan, no
programs and no detailed knowledge of what we had just
acquired.

We have come a long way since then. We have chronicled
our many milestones and achievements in our newsletters
and reports to you. The bottom line financially is that we
are stable and debtfree. Fishtown is healthy and vibrant. We
have extended our preservation efforts to two historically
significant shanties on the south side of the river. The joy
is fishing under our whitefish license. We have an active
interpretive program. And we have made significant
improvements in the Fishtown infrastructure. But more
remains to be done.

We have final plans for the rehabilitation of the Morris
Shanty, Carlson’s Fishery, and the Cheese Shanty; the
replacement of the north and south side docks;
installation of a system for management of storm water
run-off; new landscaping; and the replacement of the
entryway. The completion of these projects can be
viewed as the final step in the rehabilitation of the
Fishtown that we acquired in 2007. We have received
a portion of the needed funding, but we are asking for
your support.

Thank you for all you have done. Please help us
continue with the work to preserve this wonderful
asset. m

Berkley Duck, FPS Board President, with his
wife Nancy on board the Joy in Fishtown.

+ NO.1
PO BOX 721 - LELAND, Ml 49654



CISHTOWN

| r ...\I""-\.
.'\-' .q-
. = -
_'? o -
- - E '-I.. "
- : 7 Eifge _—
F. I A
e =TT R
= <y 2
i el Sl =
ey .
= - bl : i i - ~ .
’ - [ = _.-It_J-I- g A BEREREEEEE ry
e | =
1 3 === iJ_Li_-—
_— Call =
g T1LD ﬂ_.-.t.i
I’_.n = s |
i - iz A
1 \‘i T Ea——
1 Ll P
A - e il
Suner T I ki &
e | MR ' kB
e i T - - SR I
! i
B L W b o e L]
| T
_ — i
=

S il e o m |

e e e

A By early June 2019, water levels were
breaking month-by-month records set
in 1986. In Fishtown this has strained
already aged infrastructure.

P> The Lake Michigan and Leland River
water levels were at an all-time low in
early 2013, when this photo was taken.

"We feel it's important to support areas here that have historic value,
One of the most notable of these is Fishtown, it's not only an historic
site that's open to the public, it's a working commercial fishing village.”

—Sally Viskochil, Marianne Vick, Len Cowgill
Fishtown Business Anchor, Tamarack Gallery
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The origins of what is now The Campaign for Fishtown
can be traced to a 2012 fund-raising effort to generate funds
for debt retirement and capital improvements (the "Purchase
Fund" campaign). Two additional fund-raising efforts were
initiated in 2014, the "Landscape Project” and the "Carlson's
Fishery" project (repairs to the Fishery building). In 2017,
the FPS Board of Directors decided to consolidate FPS’
capital fundraising into a single comprehensive campaign,
The Campaign for Fishtown. The funds raised in the prior
campaigns were restricted to the projects to which they were
designated, and the new campaign was expanded to include
the balance of the funds needed for debt retirement, shanty
rehabilitation and infrastructure improvements.

On February 7, 2019, the FPS paid the final installment
of the mortgage on the Fishtown property. Thanks to the
incredible support of our donors, Fishtown now belongs to
everyone, free and clear.

to date
$1,270,000

Carlson's
Fishery Project

$70,200

Landscape
Project

$80,300

N FOR -

2017-2019 »
The Campaign for Fishtown | Current Goal $1,600,000

Funds raised
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What lies ahead are the remaining goals of the Campaign:
rehabilitation of the Morris Shanty, the Cheese Shanty and
Carlson’s Fishery; the installation of a new entryway with
barrier-free access; infrastructure work; landscaping; and
dock replacement. And, as a result of the higher lake levels,
the need is more urgent than ever.

The project costs are estimated at $1,600,000. Our
community has invested generously in the preservation of
Fishtown since its acquisition by FPS in 2007. We need your
continued support in our efforts to protect this treasured
historic and regional asset.

You can support The Campaign for Fishtown with:
* One-time gift of cash or securities
* Multi-year pledge payable by December 31, 2021*
*Payments on Jeffris pledges must be received by
June 30, 2021

Less: Final Cash / pledges
mortgage as of June 2019
payment $480,000

($790,000)

Funds needed:
$1,120,000
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The donors to the prior campaigns now incorporated into
The Campaign for Fishtown, and the donors to the current
campaign, are listed below. We are grateful for the support of

SOS! SAVE

these contributors.

Campaign for Fishtown
Donors 2017-March 2019

Americana Foundation

Matthew D. Anhut

Sandy and Sally Bracken

Caroline Brady

Emil and Maureen Brolick

David and Barbara Burkhardt

Carolyn and Herbert Metzger
Foundation

Richard and Carolyn Chormann

Sandra and Michael Clark

Dogwood Foundation

Michael and Rhea Dow

Nancy and Berkley Duck 1l

Stephanie and Mark Duckmann

Dave Edelstein and Jennie Berkson

Edmund F. and Virginia Ball
Foundation

Joan Elder

John Elder and Family

The Feather Foundation

Jerrold M. and Lisa Fisher

Jim and Elizabeth Fisher

Jud and Carey Fisher

Michael J. and Dawn Fisher

William L. Fortune, Jr.

Sally and James Friend

James and Kathy Ganley

John A. Herbst

HP Foundation

Win and Kyle Irwin

Jeffris Family Foundation, Ltd.

Barbara Krause

Lucy Lambert

The Les and Anne Biederman
Foundation

John and Robin Ling

Douglas and Ruth Linsmith

Franklin and Penny Mead

Patricia Melzer and Geoffrey Peckham

Bob and Marcia Moglia

Kris North

W. Allen Northcutt and Ellen Mershon

Bruce A. and Kim Olson

Kathryn Bishop Eckert Omoto

Brian and Susan Price

D. William Pumphrey and Julie
Thomas

Greg and Terri Reisig

Ken and Joan Richmond

James Ristine and Mardi Black

Scot and Christiane Roemer

Salesforce.org

Phil and Kathy Scherer

David and Lisa Schimmel

Walter G. and Leslie E. Schmid

Louise and Benjamin P. Scott, Sr.

Ann Stack

George and Linda Strietmann

Phil and Denise Swy

Tom and Susan Trumbull

James and Jo Ellen Walker

Warren and Ann Watkins

J. Frederic and Elizabeth Bracken
Wiese

Barbara Wilson

Randy and Joanie Woods

John and Cyndi Woollam

Lizand Scot Zimmerman

Anonymous (2)

Fishtown Purchase Fund
2012-2015

Sandra and Michael Clark
Dogwood Foundation
Nancy and Berkley Duck IlI
Edmund and Virginia Ball
Foundation
Jay and Joanne Fisher
K.K. Hoogland
Will and Joan Larson
Marianne Lent
Dan and Sue McDavid
Craig and Nancy Miller
Kathryn Bishop Eckert Omoto
Jim Ristine and Mardi Black
Paul and Kathy Sehnert
Cris and Kathy Telgard
Warren and Ann Watkins
Randy and Joanie Woods
John and Karen Wells
Anonymous (1)

Fishtown Landscape
Project 2014

Americana Foundation
John and Margo Jaqua
Leland Garden Club
Mosaic Foundation
Anonymous (1)

Carlson’s Fishery Project
2014-2016

Norma and Michael Campo
Dogwood Foundation
Kathy and Hayward Draper
Feather Foundation

Susan Gits

Adowa and William Steel
Mark and Carol Vittert
Randy and Joanie Woods
Anonymous (1)

Current high water levels and seiches
have exacerbated the critical work
needed to preserve Fishtown now
and for future generations. Shanty
work must begin by mid-October.

231.256.8878

OUR SHANTIES

Water impacts have been increasingly severe in
Fishtown for several years, and Fishtown Preservation
has been going through the complex planning and
approvals process to remedy the issues. Recently,
however, Fishtown has been battered by both the rise
of Lake Michigan’s water levels and the increased flow
of the Leland River over the Leland Dam, which have
taken an additional toll on the historic buildings and
aged infrastructure.

The water adds urgency and expenses to what we
are doing. In January project costs were estimated at
$1,600,000, and it is expected that these costs may rise
along with the water levels—see photos on page s.

Two donors have come forward with challenge gifts to
inspire giving, raise awareness of the crisis facing some
of Fishtown’s treasured shanties, and to help ensure
that the shanty and dock portions of the Campaign
for Fishtown projects can begin this mid-October. We
appreciate the vision of these donors—they know that
the situation in Fishtown requires an SOS to Save Our
Shanties.

Double-Match Challenge

A gift at this time to The Campaign for Fishtown
will go more than twice as far with a double-match
challenge from the Jeffris Family Foundation and an
anonymous donor. Please indicate that you would like
your gift to be applied to the double-match challenge.

@ The Jeffris Family Foundation, of Janesville,
Wisconsin, has pledged a match for donations
designated to the rehabilitation of Carlson’s
Fishery, the Village Cheese Shanty, and Fishtown’s
oldest building, the Morris Shanty. Upon raising
$320,000—Fishtown Preservation will receive
$160,000 from the Foundation.

@ To inspire gifts to the Jeffris Family Foundation
match, an anonymous donor has offered to match
dollar for dollar up to $50,000 in gifts towards the
rehabilitation of the three shanties. The challenge
is to “anyone who loves Fishtown” to show that
love with a gift.

For more information about The Campaign for
Fishtown please contact Amanda Holmes at
231-256-8878 or aholmes@fishtownmi.org. You
can also visit our website at FishtownMl.org.

SUMMER/FALL 2017
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12 YEARS

Fishtown Preservation | Fishtown
February 7, 2007 « February 7, 2019

This past February, people from the Leland community and beyond
came together in Fishtown on a cold, windy evening to celebrate
the payment of the final mortgage installment for the Fishtown
property. We gathered around a fire pit—donors, board members,
and staff—and fed the mortgage into the flames. Many others
joined us in spirit from afar, grateful that Fishtown will be here
when they return in the spring, summer, and all the seasons ahead.

This event was a milestone in the work of the past dozen years.
Your gifts and steadfastness have made everything possible: the
2007 purchase, getting the Joy out fishing again, rehabilitation
of most of the shanties, acquisition of property on the south
side of the river, on-site education, and assuring that Fishtown
remains an authentic place that benefits the community and
region. Fishtown is the docks, the boats, the water, the fish, the
shanties, the shops, the smokehouses, the weather—and all of you.

Thanks to your support, Fishtown now belongs to everyone,
and we can focus on what it will take to keep it flourishing into
the future, starting with the pending projects of the Campaign
for Fishtown.

1 In 2007 Fishtown Preservation rejoiced at the success of the
“Save Fishtown” Campaign.

2 Most of Fishtown's shanties were rehabilitated during the record-
setting cold and snows of the 2013/2014 winter.

3 This crew helped get Joy to a machine shop in late 2015, where
she had her sides raised and got a fresh coat of paint.

4 Completed in 2010, the Steffens & Stallman Shanty (Diversions)
was FPS’s first shanty rehabilitation project.

5 The Friends of Fishtown 5K began in 2009 and has been an
anticipated event each July.

6 Alan Priest has worked in Fishtown since the 1970s. Here he
wheels freshly smoked fish into Carlson’s in 2016.

7 Thanks to the efforts of Captain Joel Petersen and his crew,
commercial fishing continues uninterrupted in Fishtown, here
loading equipment off the Hall family’s shanty dock.

8 The Mancini family were the first winners of a raffle for a week
in FPS’s vacation rental, The Otherside, staying in 2017.

9 Craig Miller, Joanie Woods and Kathryn Eckert (from left to right)
worked ceaselessly starting in 2005 to save Fishtown—and
celebrated paying off the debt in February 2019.

10 In early 2016 Fishtown Preservation acquired the Morris Shanty
and The Otherside on the south side of the Leland River.

1 Burying the utilities in spring 2014 and removing the power lines
changed the view of Fishtown forever.

12 The Fishtown in Lights display of December 2018 and February
2019 honored all who have made saving Fishtown possible - past,
present and future.

FISHTOWNMI.ORG
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Fishtown Preservation Society 2018 Donors

THANKYOU
FISHTOWN DONORS

Donors $20,000 and above

Judy Bracken *

Will and Joan Larson Fund at
the Community Foundation
for Greater Buffalo

Donors $10,000 and above

Nancy and Berkley Duck IIl *

Kevin and Kimberly Shea

J. Frederic and Elizabeth
Bracken Wiese *

Randy and Joanie Woods *

Anonymous (1)

Donors $5,000-9,999

John Elder and Family *

Jeff and Nancy Fisher *

Gordon J. Hammersley Foundation
John D. Norris *

Anonymous (1)

Donors $2,500-4,999

William L. Fortune, Jr. *

Family of Sally and Dan Johnson

Dr. David and Nancy Smith *

Warren and Ann Watkins *

Bruce and Elizabeth Wilkinson

K. James Yager and Margaret Maier *

Donors $1,000-2,499

lan and Nancy Ashken *
Sandy and Sally Bracken *
David and Barbara Burkhardt *
Joe and Barb Charles
Sandra and Michael Clark *
Michael and Susan Craig *
Michael and Rhea Dow *
Jay and Joanne Fisher *
Jerrold and Lisa Fisher *
Jim and Elizabeth Fisher *
Susan Gits
David S. and Penelope P. Gordon
James and Lory Gross
Haystacks **
Sandra Heilman and Mark Neracher *
Addison and Debby Igleheart *
Robert H. Kurnick, Jr.
L. Mawby Vineyards
Lucy Lambert *
Leland Michigan Chamber

of Commerce **
Marianne Lent
Thomas and Judith Oetinger *
Laura Paine *

DONOR KEY
% FISHTOWN ANCHORS
%% FISHTOWN BUSINESS ANCHORS

We have made every effort to ensure
the accuracy of these tribute gifts.
Please notify us of any errors or omissions.

William and Julie Pumphrey *
Salesforce.org

David and Lisa Schimmel *
Thomas and Eunice Shoaff
Sporck Tileart **

Ann Stack *

Tampico **

Two Fish Gallery **

Lewis and Norma VanKuiken

Donors $500-999

9 Bean Rows **

Robert and Shirley Anderson *
Matthew D. Anhut *

Andrew and Susan Appel

Dan and Kate Appel *

Sally S. Appel *

Lois Bahle and Larry Mawby *
Robert and Jeanine Ball *
Robert and Sally Biggs *

Betsy Bracken *

Emil and Maureen Brolick *
Don and Kathy Canham *
Richard and Carolyn Chormann *
Gary and Kay Cohen

The Cove Restaurant **

James and Patricia Croom *
Gordon and Lori Dabney *
Diversions **

Hayward and Kathy Draper *
Stephanie and Mark Duckmann *
Bruce and Lynn Dunn *

Pete and Anne Eardley

Dave Edelstein and Jennie Berkson *

John and Gina Erb *

Matt and Courtney Font *

Judy Frederick *

Sally and James Friend *

James and Kathy Ganley *
Richard and Enid Grauer *
James and Mary Jo Grogan *
Frances, Louise and William Hall *
Hansen Foods

John and Susan Hayes *

Mary E. Helmick *

John and Debra Hickenlooper
Edith Mead Holway

Paul and Cyndy Howes *

Grace B. Keeble *

Richard and Jane Kiernan *
Barbara Krause *

Peg and John Larson *

Leland Mercantile Company **
John and Robin Ling *

Douglas and Ruth Linsmith *
Deborah T. and William E. Lipner
Don and Mary Ellen Marik
Timothy and Emily Marshall
Nannie and John Maxwell *

Dan and Sue McDavid *

Franklin and Penny Mead *

Dr. David and Johanna Miller *
Marcia and Robert F. Moglia, Jr. *
John and Kacia Morris *

Patricia Neild Moulton *
Kathryn and Dick Munson
Scott and Luvie Myers *
Lisa and Ted Neild
Mark Nesbitt and Sara McVay *
Lawrence J. Noling
Michael O'Donnell and

Jan Garfinkle *
Kathryn Eckert Omoto *
Heidi Palutke
Cassandra and Lawrence Proctor *
Clayton and Hydie Prugh *
Richard and Rebecca Reahard *
Robert and Katharine Roberts *
Scot and Christiane Roemer *
David and Elizabeth Rollert *
Richard and Patricia Rossman
Phil and Kathy Scherer *
Milford and Val Schuette *
Doug and Sally Smith
Mary Stanley
Mr. and Mrs. Franklin F. Starks IIl
Charles Stockwell *
George and Linda Strietmann *
Philip and Denise Swy *
Texas Instruments Foundation
Van's Garage, Inc **
Howard and Julie Veneklasen *
Barbara Vilter *
David, Judy, Abigail and

Colin Wagner *
Jim and Jo Walker *
David and Maureen Watkins *
Larry and Marcia Webb *
Barbara Wilson *
Bruce and Susan Young *

Donors $250-499

Katie Adams

Judith G. Armstrong

Becky Thatcher Designs **

Jack and Betsy Biggs

Michael and Sherri Brom

Trish and Rick Bryan

Albert Chaffee

Edward and Barbara Collins

Philip Coy

Dam Candy Store **

Jud and Carey Fisher

Grand Traverse Regional
Community Foundation

Green Goodness of Leland **

Jeffery and Susan Green

Thomas and Elizabeth Griffith

Chuck and Mollie Hall

Robert and Margaret Hinkle

Hopkins Burns Design Studio

Jack D. Hunter

Ken Scott Photography **

Dick and Shery Koenig

Janet Kreger

Donald and Jeanne Kunz
Diane Lambert

Lelandgal Foundation **

Bill and Lynda Leugers
McMaster-Carr Supply Company
Craig and Nancy Miller

Pete Miller Attorney at Law **
Richard and Sue Miller

David Noling

Northern Latitudes Distillery **
Brian and Susan Price

Reelin' Leland Charters **

Ben and Louise Scott

Shady Lane Market **

Elise Shatto

Gale and Anne Stephens
Tamarack Gallery **

Thomas and Milliken Millworks **
Jennifer Vanderground
Venture Property, Inc. **

Karen Viskochil

Andy and Elizabeth Walters
Marjorie Weinheimer

John and Meghan Zidar

Liz and Scot Zimmerman

Donors $100-249

Barbara Abbott and Larry Hauser
Peter and Victoria Alpaugh
Thomas and Katherine Angus
Lucyanne Appel

Keith Ashley

Andrew Bamford

George and Molly Barbee
Donald and Anne Baty

Peter and Antoinette Bauer
Joy French Becker

Paul B. Belden IV

David Bellizi and Karen Chase
Stanley and Sally Benjamin
James G. and Ann H. Bingham
Jonathan and Julia Birge
Thomas and Gwen Bischoff
John and Linda Bitterle

Fred and Sally Blesi

Donald and Norma Blumenschine
Joan Bock

Carol and Lee Bowen

Will and Margee Bracken
Barbara Brewer

William and Natalie Brown
Keith and Joanne Burnham
Avery Burns

Rob Carr and Lydia Arnold
Joan Chandler

“We are Anchors because without
Fishtown, Leland would just be
another small town in Michigan.”

—Mil and Val Schuette,

Fishtown Anchors
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Fishtown Preservation Society 2018 Donors cninced

Don and Marylou Coe

Michael and Jennifer Collins

Phyllis Collins

Anne and Jonathan Colman

Community Foundation
Rotary Endowment

James Cook

Cheryl Cooper

Cooperten Inc

Victor J. Cordes Il

Gary and Terri Coyle

Scott Craig and Carol Bawden

Barbara Cunningham and
Christopher Podges

Ruth Dailey

Michael and Nancy Darga

William and Linda Dedinsky

William and Jeanne Dennler

Dr. and Mrs. William J. Doyle

DTE Energy Foundation
Employee Matching Fund

Robert P. and Rae Dumke

Carol Cotant Edsall

Gayle Egeler

Robert and Darby Eland

John Farah

Hugh and Betty Farber

Kent and Julie Farnsworth

Stephen and Ann Fisher

Moonyeen and Roger Fitch

Michael and Mary Fleishman

Richard Force

Peter and Linda Fricke

Amy Garrett

Cary Roloson Gasner

Barbara F. Gentile

Robert and Deborah Gilbert

Norbert and Paula Gits

Anna and Richard Goettle

Steven and Shelley Goldstein

Doug and May Ann Griese

John and Ruth Grote

Gerald Gruska

Christopher and Cary Haber

Charles and Ellen Haberlein

Craig Hamilton

Jeffrey and llze Hammersley

Edward and Joan Hanpeter

Marilyn H. Harra

Eric Haun

Daniel and Beverly Heinz
Dennis and Lynne Hendricks
Higher Grounds Trading Co
Warren and Marjorie Hinsch
Amanda Holmes and Daniel Stewart
Terry and Heather Howe
David and Nancy Hunter

Dr. Albert and Abigail Janko
Marceil Johnson

Todd, Amanda, Nels and Mae Johnson
Peter Jorgenson

Holly Kaledas

Michael and Linnea Keen
John and Mary Kinney
Thomas and Joan Knighton
Rick and Sandy Koehler
George and Susanne Lemcke
Nancy Liley

Lilly Endowment

Mark and Lynne Lyons

Helene and Millard Mack
Daniel and Lillian Mahaney
Karen C. Martin

John and Kris Martin

Marty Martin

Mike and Elizabeth McClinchie
Jack and Becky McFellin
Margaret B. McKinley

Allan and Mary McKisson
George and Cindy Meeker
John and Violet Melstrom
Thomas and Marsha Meyer
Stephen and Amelia Moore
Mike and Patty Morris

G. Michel Mott and Kim McManama
John and Donna Nehil

Irene Nelson

Oakland Southfield Physicians Staff
Caroline G. Oberndorf

Jerry and Rita Palmer

Peter and Sarah Payette
William D. Peace

Harlan Peck

Randall Petresh

Frank and Angela Petty
Thomas and Christine Pfennig
John and Janice Purse

Dewey and Ellen Renneker
James Richardson

Julie Ridenour

Richard and Karen Ristine
Chuck and Kay Robertson
Dr. Thomas and Peggy Rohs
Sarah Roloson

Ross and Kerry Satterwhite
John and Karen Schaffer
Robert and Arden Schlueter
Mike and Betsy Schneider
David and Anne Shane
Patricia Shea

Mary Ann Shutz

Jeff and Renee Sieg

Nell and Powell Smith

John and Kathleen Snedeker
Laurie Kay Sommers
Michael and Teresa Steichen
Joanne Stevens

Donald and Patricia Stogsdill
John and Margie Stoller
Stephen and Julie Swanson
Arnold and Linda Taddia
The Taglauer Cabin

Joseph A. and Jane Thibedeau
Kenneth J. Tornvall

John and Leslie Treter

Susan K. Trumbull

Kim and Michael VanBuren
William and Elizabeth Van Westen
Dorothy A. Voss

Julia Walter

Andrew and Molly Watkins
John and Karen Wells
Caroline Woods

John and Chris Woomer

Elli Workum

Mike and Brenda Zemmin
George and Kathleen Zink
John and Mary Zink

Donors under $100

James Lee and Antonia Abbey

Nancy Aiello

Jessica Alpers

Enoch and Betty Anderson

Dennis and Kimberley Armbruster

Marilyn Baker

Werner and Barbara Bauer

Jeffrey Beckstrom and Mary
Louise Jurkiewicz Beckstrom

Lindsay Benedict

Joan Bensley

Lucy and Bud Boesel

Jennifer Boeve

Amy Bolmer

Dr.Richard S. and Rev. Barbara
A.Boss

Barbara Brown

Karen Brown

Tom and Marsha Buehler

Harriett Buehrer

Jane Burchfield

Christina Burger

Julia Ann Burnham

Douglas and Andrea Burns

Dorothy W. Campbell

Michael and Norma Campo

David and Patricia Cater

Greg and Barbara Chapman

Kay Charter

Rosemary Chase

Jane Clarke

Carey Colburn

Dorothy and Arnie Collens

Lauren and Peter Connor

George Cooper

Karl and Tracy Cooper

Cindy Cripps

Christopher Curtis

Mary and Gary Curtis

Jerry Czernel

Howard Davis

Charlie DeSando and Ellen Gilligan

Thomas and Audrey Devault

John and Sheila D'Onofrio

Lloyd and Barbara Dove

Mike and Sue Downs

Sonia A. Duffy

Harriet Dunlop

Edwin and Kathleen Dunn

John and Janet Dunn

Glenn and Betsy Dyer

Jonathan and Emily Edmunds

Judith Egeler

Robert Ellis

Thomas Evans

Dr. and Mrs. James P. Fadely

Leonard and Joyce Field

Jeff and Nancy Forrest

Lauren and Paul Frayne

Karen and James Gardner

Show your support and lend stability
—become a Fishtown Anchor

An anchor’s purpose is to keep something in place, to provide stability and a solid presence.

Fishtown Anchors are those individuals/families who have pledged to donate a minimum of $500 each
year to support and lend stability to Fishtown’s operating fund.

Fishtown Business Anchors pledge to donate annually at level options: Platinum $2500, Gold $1000,
Silver $500, and Bronze $250.

Fishtown preservation is a forever project, but there is no time like the present to give. Complete and
send in the attached envelope, sign-up online at FishtownMl.org or call 231-256-8878.

Honorary Anchors: Mark and Laurie Carlson « William and Jennifer Carlson « Craig and Nancy Miller
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Fishtown Preservation Society 2018 DONOFrs cosinued

Peter and Pat Gast
William and Wilma Gaylord
Anne Giovingo
Victor and Denice Goldschmidt
Randy and Lisa Goranson
Grand Traverse Astronomical

Society
Joseph Green and

Jeanette Mansour
Kenneth and Joyce Greywall
James and Lynne Hackenberger
Bradley, Terri and Carl Hanpeter
Barbara Hardy
Alan and Anne Hartwick
Dan and Kathy Harvey
Diane Haworth
Christina and Edward Haynor
Sharan and Philip Hinkle IlI
Warren and Suzanne Hinsch
William R. Hoff
William Hoffman
Jacqueline and Don Holecek
Kenneth and Carol Holt
Beth M. Hubbell
John B. and Jo Ann Hulett
Dennis Hurst
John and Kathy Jahoda
Jerry and Susan Janecke
Paul and Barbara Janowiecki
Joan Kareck
John and Rita Karliak
Michael and Marguerite Kenney
LeGrand and Jacqueline Kirk
Robert and Nora Koster
Anne Lake
Bruce and Judy Lance
Thomas and Deana Leinberger
Panta and Mary Leon
Dan and Heidi Leugers
Sally S. Lindroth
Alice Littlefield
James T. Lockwood, Jr.
Koree Mabie
Alec Machiels and Sarah Bennison
Kara and Thomas B. Mann Il
Brian and Bev Martin
Nancy McClimen
Paula and Michael McKean

RUN LIKE A FISH! FISHTOWN 5K ~ JULY 20

The annual Friends of Fishtown 5K is for the serious runner and
the whole family. This year’s theme is “Run Like a Fish!” with a fish
costume contest sponsored by Two Fish Gallery. Dress-up like a fish
(or just a “fish” hat is great) and you may win an award or prize!

Rosemary McNally

Christine Mikolajczyk

Larry and Laureen Miller

Mary Mills

Dwight Moore

Preston and Colleen Moose

Kevin and Renee Morrow

Lori Naples

David and Jeanne Neuhoff

Nick Niehoff

Matthew Norwood

William and Mary Marceline O'Brien

Susan P. Oliver

Bonnie Orr

Bruce and Maggie Papesh

Patricia G. Pelizzari

Pfizer Foundation Matching
Gifts Program

Ann Podeszwa

Mary Post

Jack and Beth Provencal

Moira Racich

Susan Randall

Fred and Nancy Reeves

Meg Richey

James and Georgia Rivers

Robert A. Roth

Janet Schaefer

John and Amy Schnorberger

Charles and Rebecca Schroer

Harry and Rosaline Secrest

James and Linda Shad

Elizabeth Sonnega

Gretchen Sprout

Linda and Leo Stallman, Jr.

Susan and Addison Stanton

Bill and Donna Steel

Donald and Betsy Stephanic

Trish's Dishes

Amy Hinsch Tumblin

Mary Ellen Turner

Bob and Trudy Underhill

Betty and Dave Underwood

Paul Vanlandschoot

John and Janice VanRaalte

William and Carol Varley

J. Michael and K. Louise Volpp

Richard and Lori Voss

Scott Wagner

Donald and Laura Walworth
Sarah Wasserman and Brian Bassett
David and Becky Thatcher Watt
Jim Wenstrup

David Westol

John and Ruth Westol

Linda Whittaker

Timothy and Barbara Wilcox
Steve and Debbie Wilkerson
Jim and Linda Wilson

William and Frances Winslow
Allen and Janice Wolfe

Taya Workum

Laura Worst

Barbara Wotila

Richard Zaebst

Anonymous (1)

In Kind Donors

Baia Estate Wines

Charles F.and Renne' Ball
William Baxter, Jr.

Blue Boat Coffee

David and Sally Buchanan
Carlson's Fishery
Elizabeth K. Clark
Custom Stems

Roselyn Flannigan

Dan Harkness

Dave Kareck

L. Mawby Vineyards
Leelanau.com

Leland Comet Chorale
Stephen Lindo

Manitou Island Transit
Edward C. Marshall

Lynn Milliron

Kathryn and Dick Munson
Nick Niehoff

Geoff Niessink

Dave Pearson

Brian and Susan Price
Amy Redding

Robert J. and Katharine Roberts
Shine of Traverse City
Sporck Tileart

S/V Steelhead crew

Saturday, July 20 ~ 9:00am
Registration: $30 thru June 30 | $35July 1-20
Registration includes:
* Fishtown 5K tshirt (toddler, youth, adult sizes)
* Reusable water bottle
* Post-race refreshments and award ceremony

Katie Staudacher
Maury Strahl
Tamarack Gallery
Sandy Tietje

Tug Stuff

Sean Wanroy
Whitecap Charters

2018 Sponsors

Friends of Fishtown 5K
Presenting Sponsor
Larkin Group/Auto Owners
Start 2 Finish Sponsor
Chemical Bank
Award Sponsor
Sporck Tileart
Tug Sponsor
Northern Building Supply
Whitefish Sponsors
9 Bean Rows
The Cove
Falling Waters
Leelnau Wine Storage
Leland Lodge
Leland Mercantile
The Riverside Inn
Two Fish Gallery
Van's Garage
Chub Sponsors
A Friend of Fishtown
At the Lake
Big Stone Bay
Green Goodness
Schaub Team Premier Realty
Adopt-a-Mile Sponsors
Ken Richmond Architects
Meggen Watt Photography
Then and Now Exhibit
Kathryn Shea Adams
Linda Lindquist-Bishop
Loretta Shea
Fishtown in Lights
Chemical Bank
Dam Candy Store
Shine of Traverse City
Randy and Joanie Woods

9AM

Register: Fishtown Welcome Center, FPS office 203 E Cedar, Leland
or FishtownMI.org. For more information call 231-256-8878.
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FISHTOWN 2018 »ssescrn

Keith Burnham visits Fishtown and other Leland sights every day. On this
September day we caught him at the overlook deck, watching the cloud
formations change over Fishtown. In honor of his love of Fishtown, FPS
honored Keith at the Fishtown in Lights ceremony in mid-December.

Fishtown summer
interns Katie Staudacher
(far left) and Colin Wagner
(far right) joined DNR vessel
S/V Steelhead crew for a
day of Great Lakes fisheries
research, with Captain Jerry
Ranville, Kris Snyder, Pat
O'Neill, and Matt Anderson.

The namesakes of Fishtown Preservation’s
commercial fishing vessels Joy and Janice Sue,
Joy Lang Anderson and Janice Sue Kiessel
proudly served as Tug Queens in the Leland
4th of July Parade.

Brad Smith, Stephen Uhl
and Gary Kuepfer of Shine
in Traverse City installed
3800 feet of white lights for
Fishtown in Lights. To not
damage the shanties, each
bulb had to be placed under
the edge of shingles. Shine
also sponsored the display.

The children of this family
were going to try smoked
fish for the first time, and
enjoyed picking out the
perfect piece at Carlson’s.

Water levels rose significantly in 2018, going higher when the
Leland Dam was opened wider to regulate Lake Leelanau’s level
during significant rain events. The Morris Shanty (left) flooded
several times during the summer and half of the dock had to be -
removed. The shanty, built in 1903, is still used for Fishtown'’s
commercial fishing operations.

CA REYNOLDS

The shanty rooftops were lit December 14 through January 6
in honor of Fishtown Preservation’s first twelve years of saving
Fishtown, then were relit on February 7 in celebration of
making the final mortgage payment.

I i
g
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Fishtown Preservation Society Honoraria & Memorials

Gifts Given in Honor
April 1,2018 - April 30, 2019

Tamera and Jackson Bamford
Andrew Bamford
Linda Lindquist-Bishop Brian
Bishop
John and Kris Martin
Mike and Brenda Zemmin
Sally Bracken
J. Frederic and Elizabeth
Bracken Wiese
Sandy Bracken
J. Frederic and Elizabeth
Bracken Wiese
Will Bracken
J. Frederic and Elizabeth
Bracken Wiese
Mike Brown
Laurie Kay Sommers
Biscuit Burnham
Marceil Johnson
Keith Burnham
Chuck and Kay Robertson
Keith and Joanne Burnham
Julia Ann Burnham
Christopher Curtis
Gary and Mary Burnham Curtis
Patty Croom
Barbara Wotila
Berkley Duck Il
Dave Edelstein and Jennie Berkson
John and Gina Erb
Richard and Enid Grauer
John A. Herbst
Barbara Krause
Jim and Jo Walker
Randy and Joanie Woods
Joan Elder
Jack and Betsy Biggs
Carl Hanpeter
Bradley and Terri Hanpeter
Kathy Heinzel
Nancy McClimen
Germaine B. Holton
Kim and Michael VanBuren
Paula Mays
Lisa and Ted Neild
Craig and Nancy Miller
Jeffery and Susan Green
Kathryn Eckert Omoto
Nannie and John Maxwell
Oakland Southfield Physicians
Oakland Southfield Physicians Staff
Jeff Ragains
Lisa and Ted Neild
Jim Ristine and Mardi Black
Richard and Karen Ristine
Ralph and Carolyn Stingel
Brian and Bev Martin
Joseph J. Thibedeau
Joseph A.and Jane Thibedeau
Warren and Anne Watkins
Laura Paine
Alice Weaver
Jack and Betsy Biggs
Libby Wilkinson
Lisa and Ted Neild
Lee J. Workum, Jr.
Taya Workum
Joanie Woods
Jim and Elizabeth Fisher
Jeff and Nancy Fisher
Phil and Kathy Scherer
Walter and Leslie Schmid
Lizand Scot Zimmerman

FISHTOWNMI.ORG

Gifts Given in Memory
April 1,2018 - April 30, 2019

Jack Allen

Glenn E. and Ellen G. Allen
Mathias Alten

Anita M. Gilleo
George A. Basta, Jr.

Julia Walter
Nancy Carlson Bowes

Warren and Ann Watkins
Frank Bracken

J. Frederic and Elizabeth

Bracken Wiese

Caroline Brady

Randy and Joanie Woods
Fred Buehrer

Harriett Buehrer
Frederick A. Buehrer

Harriett Buehrer
Robert A. Buehrer

Harriett Buehrer
Amy Chatfield

Randy and Joanie Woods
Sylvia A. Cordes

Victor J. Cordes Il
William Denner

Warren and Ann Watkins
M. Jerome Dooling

John and Violet Melstrom
Mrs. Fran Drew

Dr. and Mrs. James P. Fadely
JaneP. Evans

Thomas Evans
Jules J. and Josephine Fansler

Judith G. Armstrong
Harry "Buze" Finke

Keith and Joanne Burnham
Janet E. Goettle

Anna and Richard Goettle
Eugene Hadjisky

David and Nancy Hunter
Krista Holt Heffner

Kenneth and Carol Holt
Howard Heinzel

Kent and Julie Farnsworth
James Kareck

Joan Kareck

Phil and Kathy Scherer

Sharon and Norma Vance

Randy and Joanie Woods

Stuart Knapp
Barbara Abbott and Larry Hauser
Amanda Holmes
Robert and Katharine Roberts
Warren and Ann Watkins
Randy and Joanie Woods
James and Judy Knudsen
John B. and Jo Ann Hulett
Joan Larson
James and Kathy Ganley
Peter and Pat Gast
Amanda Holmes and
Daniel Stewart
Will Larson
Nancy and Berkley Duck 1l
Amanda Holmes and
Daniel Stewart
Kathryn Bishop Eckert Omoto
Warren and Ann Watkins
Randy and Joanie Woods
Eloise Lund
Bruce and Judy Lance
Emil Majeski
Amy Garrett
Bob and Shirley Mayberry
Joseph Green and
Jeanette Mansour
David McKisson
Harlan Peck
Randy and Joanie Woods
Susanah Mead
Lucyanne Appel
David and Nancy Hunter
Lori Naples
Ben and Louise Scott
Nell and Powell Smith
Diggie Morris
Ann M. Stack
Lewis C. Moulton
Anne Giovingo
Patricia Neild Moulton
Jon Nastwold
Larry and Laureen Miller
Deborah Freeman Nixon
Mathew and Jessica Cashman
Edward Roloson
Helen Teak Roloson
Sarah F. Roloson
Kenneth and Meredith Shafer
Alvin Owsley
Stephanie and Mark Duckmann

Jeff and Nancy Fisher
James and Linda Shad
Scot and Elizabeth C.
Zimmerman
Libby Peace
William D. Peace
Barbara Pearson
Lucyanne Appel
Mary Helen Ray
John H. Ray
James Rixey
Michael and Norma Campo
Charles Gray Robertson IV
Chuck and Kay Robertson
Ben Russo
Richard and Jane Kiernan
Frances Petty Sargent
Judy Bracken
Keith and Joanne Burnham
Avery Burns
Jeff and Nancy Fisher
Frank and Angela Petty
Lizand Scot Zimmerman
Gerhard Schulz
Mary Mills
Mary and Gene Siddall
Hayward and Kathy Draper
David A.H. Smith
Timothy and Barbara Wilcox
David Sprout
Gretchen Sprout
Marilyn and Leo Stallman
Anthony and Pam Hurst
Helen, Gwen and Marilyn
Steffens
John and Ruth Westol
Millie and Herb Taglauer
The Taglauer Cabin
Christopher Teasdale
Amanda Holmes
Carl Teipel
Lucy Lambert
Robert Wellborn
Patricia Neild Moulton
Robert John Wilcox
Michael and Jennifer Collins
Patricia Wood
Dorothy W. Campbell
Randy and Joanie Woods
Liz and Scot Zimmerman

“Fishtown is like family — love it no matter what the
weather or circumstances. But the great thing is that
it's like the oldest family member we have, with all
the connection to days past, but who stays with us
forever, constantly renewing.”

—John and Kacia Morris,

Fishtown Business Anchor, Leelanau Books
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WHAT DO YOU LOVE MOST ABOUT FISHTOWN?

We recently asked our Fishtown Anchors, “What it is you love most about Fishtown?” Responses show that what people love
about Fishtown runs from the personal to the practical—but all reveal that Fishtown is not just appreciated, but treasured. Please
share with us what you love most about Fishtown at info@fishtownmi.org.

“What we like most about Fishtown:  “What | love most about Fishtown is
The water; The boats, Joy AND Janice  the authenticity and that it was my
Sue; That bridge thing with the  first retail location. If it were not for
waterfall under it; The waterfall”  Fishtown | would not have been
—Francesand Louise Hall,  able to do it. | thank Fishtown for the

Fishtown Anchors . h d f
(as told to their father, Evan Hall) OppOl’tUﬂlty {0 achieve my ream o

owning a retail store!”
—Lizzi Lambert,
Fishtown Business Anchor, Haystacks

THANK YOU WILL

Fishtown Preservation would like
to recognize Wilfred (Will) Larson,
who passed away on March 30, 2019.
He was o1 years old. Will and his wife
Joan, who passed away in 2017, both
championed the cause of preserving
Fishtown, from 2005, when Fishtown’s
future was in doubt, to the present.
He’d visit Fishtown often, hands in
pockets, a quiet observer.

Will expressed his love of Fishtown
in the letter he wrote as Honorary Chair of the current Campaign
for Fishtown. “My wife Joan and I began coming to Leland after
we moved to Cincinnati in 1963. When charter boats began
fishing from Fishtown, I was inspired to run a charter myself
for several years. This literally tied me to Fishtown’s docks, and
also marked the beginning of friendships—many with people
who grew up here in town—that have spanned decades. There
are parts of my life—my home, my family, my friends—that
are priceless to me. Leland has been my home for more than
half a century, and a big part of what makes Leland special to
me is Fishtown.”

We thank you, Will, for your vision, dedication, kindness
and generosity. You will be missed.

Will Larson (center) joined commercial fisherman
Jerry Vanlandschoot (left) and FPS board member
Dan McDavid (right) in June 2009 to see the newly
refurbished Joy before going out fishing.
SUMMER 2019
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fishtow
PRESERVATION
231-256-8878 | FishtownMl.org

Fishtown Preservation Society, a
501(c)(3) non-profit organization,
is made up of dedicated staff and
community volunteers who have
come together to preserve and
protect Fishtown.

OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS
Kathryn B. Eckert, Chair
Berkley W. Duck IIl, President
Scot Zimmerman, Treasurer
Joanie Woods, Asst. Treasurer
Matt Anhut

David Burkhardt

Sandra Clark

George Meeker

Brian Price

Ken Richmond

James Ristine

George Strietmann

Jo Walker

DIRECTORS EMERITUS
Wilfred J. Larson
Craig A. Miller

ADVISORS TO THE BOARD
Keith Burnham
Laura Quackenbush

FPS STAFF
Amanda Holmes
Summer Meyer
Marsha Brunett

CAPTAIN OF VESSELS
Joel Petersen (Joy and Janice Sue)

All photos in publication by
Amanda Holmes unless noted

PO Box 721
203 E Cedar Street
Leland, MI 49654

A Fishtown late-spring evening, May:21, 2019.

FRONT COVER: Heavy rains in late summer and fall sent
high volumes of water over the Leland Dam, sometimes
causing whitewater conditions in Fishtown, like on the
day of this photo, September 5, 2018.




